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Moonrock ceremony – Group 3 were 
privileged to be part of a community event 
recognising a significant Aboriginal site as 
a declared Aboriginal place. We were 
extended a warm and inclusive welcome 
by Aboriginal representatives and 
observed a traditional smoking ceremony 
performed by KOOMURRI. Guest 
speakers acknowledged the children of 
Kinma and the importance of future 
generations towards reconciliation.  We 
were also invited to enjoy the scrumptious 
morning tea they provided.  The ceremony 
was not at the actual site and 
arrangements are being made for Term 2 

 

Group 3 

We have had some considerably hot days and have kept ourselves cool with hoses and 
water sprays.  These hot days made us aware of our personal water intake.  How much 
water (millilitres) do our bottles hold? We ordered our drinking bottles from what we 
thought held the highest to lowest vessels/containers of water.  We then measured our 
bottles and rearranged in the correct order of highest volume with some surprising results. 
 We later put this data into a column graph for a visual representation of our findings. 
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The Spiny Leaf insects have been a big hit in the classroom.  
The children have aptly renamed them ‘The Tree Prawns.’  
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The Narrabeen lakes excursion was great fun!  We meandered around the lake: chatting, 
daydreaming, spotting spiders (St. Andrews Cross) cooling off, eating and returning a lost dog 
to its very thankful owners.  

 

 

 

Michelle, Katie and Group 3 

 

 

 

 

 


